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To 

Phone:)(091 )921 0436 

No. 4-20(F/L)FD/20 12/Vol-TV 
Dated Peshawar the 4th  September, 2024 

The Accountant General, 
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, Peshawar 

SUBJECT: - RATE OF MARK-UP ON STATE PROVIDENT FUND i.e. GENERAL 
PROVIDENT FUND FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2023-24  

Dear Sir, 
I am directed to refer to Finance Division, Government of Pakistan letter 

No.F.8(1)GS-I/2018-495 dated 29.08.2024 on the subject noted above and to convey the 

following rates of mark up on State Provident Fund (G.P Fund) fixed by the Federal Government 

for the fiscal years noted against each, for its adoption and further necessary action:- 

Fiscal Year Rate of Mark-up 

202 1-2022 12.40% 

2022-2023 14.22% 

2023-2024 13.97% 

Yours faithfully, 

/ 

(S A D A Q  A T) 
BUDGET OFFICER (FUNDS/LOANS) 

Endost: of even No. & Date.  
Copy forwarded to:- 

1. All Administrative Secretaries to Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 
2. All Heads of Autonomous I Semi Bodies in Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 

,3. All Additional Secretaries/Deputy Secretaries, Finance Department. 
Director FMIU, Finance Department with the request to upload on the website of 
Finance Department. 

5. All Budget Officers/Section Officers, Finance Department. 
6. PS to Secretary Finance, Finance Department. 
7. PS to Special Secretary (A&R), Finance Department. 
8. PS to Special Secretary (Budget), Finance Department. 

Lj 

BUDGET OFFICER (FUNDS/LOANS) 
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